
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Carriage House Report 

 As of the end of June, the building is complete except for the windows and front door.  The 12-pane antique        

windows were restored during the winter and are ready to be inserted while the huge sliding doors are being fabricated and 

will soon be installed to make the building complete.  We have received many enthusiastic comments on both the interior, 

with its soaring hammer beam trusses, and the exterior, which is finished in natural wood stain and fancy red, Gothic        

Revival, trim.  The building itself is a showpiece of traditional, timber-frame craftsmanship and a great addition to the City 

of Union.. 

 But there is a lot more to do.  The site is being cleared of scrap lumber, etc. and the beams will be cleaned of mud 

before the floor can be sealed.  The bricks have yet to be engraved and laid on the porch floor, and this and the landscaping 

process will take another couple of weeks.  In the meantime, our eight vehicles, including the omnibus, two carriages, a 

buggy, two sleighs and two wagons are being restored and cleaned.  Once the building is secure, we can start the process of 

moving the carriages in, although some still need a lot of work.  We anticipate that the building will be formally opened 

sometime in August, but it can function as a museum during the late stages of the work. 

 This has been a huge endeavor and the Historical Society is indebted to all of you for your donations to the fund and 

your contributions of vehicles and other exhibit material.  Also, the building process has been advanced by many volunteer 

laborers and we are grateful to them.         

MCHS 

Welcomes Membership ! 

I/We want to help MCHS remain a vibrant part 

of our community! 

 

Annual Dues:  $20.00 per individual   $________ 

       $30.00 per couple          $________ 

Life Dues:      $500.00 per individual $________ 

And/or:              Please accept this gift   $________ 

 

Name________________________________________ 

Address______________________________________ 

_____________________________________________ 

Telephone____________________________________ 

E-Mail_______________________________________ 

_______Please send my Newsletter by e-mail 

Please return application with check made     

payable to Monroe County Historical Society,   

PO Box 465,   Union, WV  24983. 

THANK YOU VERY MUCH! 


